
  
 2026 Senior Legacy Committee 

Make an impact | Celebrate your class | Leave a legacy 

As a member of the Senior Legacy Committee, your primary responsibility is to contact 
your classmates and friends about making a gift before graduation. 

It's a meaningful, manageable way to get involved, even with a busy senior schedule. 
Committee members spend time talking with and messaging classmates to encourage 
them to give back. 

This is your chance to connect with classmates, build leadership experience, and play a 
role in shaping a lasting tradition of philanthropy on campus. 

Committee Responsibilities and Objectives: 

• Make your Senior Gift – just $5+ makes a difference! 
• Attend committee meetings twice per semester (with more only if needed). 

• Spread the word about the campaign and senior-focused events. 
• Volunteer at events hosted by the Senior Legacy Campaign. 

• Stay organized and respectful of confidential classmate info when completing 
tasks. 

• Help create a positive, inclusive, and enthusiastic committee culture. 
• Most importantly: have fun and celebrate your time at Richmond! 

Time Commitment: Average of 1-2 hours a week. Meetings will take place twice a 
semester (subject to more if needed). It’s a flexible, low-stress way to get involved, 
designed to fit around your existing commitments. 
 
Fill out the application by September 26, 2025. 

https://giving.richmond.edu/types-of-gifts/annual/senior-legacy/interest/index.html

